
Subject: NOTICE OF PRODUCT CHANGE FROM DLP DESIGN 

Due to unforeseen  issues with an overseas supplier, the DLP-USB232M-G is currently undergoing a redesign.  Going 

forward, the newer version (which will be called the DLP-USB232M-G2) will be produced in the U.S.  These modules 

will not be available for another 8 weeks or so, and your pricing will remain the same. 

 

**Any pending or future orders for the DLP-USB232M-G will be fulfilled with the DLP-USB232M-G2.** 

  

From a technical standpoint, the new version will have the exact same pinout (electrical interface) and mechanical design 

with the exception that the PCB will be slightly wider.  The I/O pins will fit perfectly into any PCB previously designed 

for the original DLP-USB232M-G. 

 

We appreciate your patience while we effect this transition. 

 

 

DLP Design, Inc. 

 


